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Texas Rush Soccer Club is extremely
proud to announce that Kimberly Rodriguez of the U14 ECNL team has been selected to attend the
U14 Girls National Team (GNT) Camp in Cary, North Carolina, October 20-27, 2012.

Kimberly (or K-rod, as she is known by her teammates) has been a member of this talented 1999
age group for Texas Rush since the age of 10. The dynamic central midfield player has also
performed at the ‘98 and ‘97 age levels. She recently competed in Phoenix at the ECNL National
Showcase with the U16 ECNL team, playing with and against players nearly three years older. The
U14 Girls' National Team Camp will consist of 30 players, from around the country, selected by the
US Soccer Federation Technical Staff.

“Kim is an outstanding talent; there is no question about that! However, selection for a National
Team Camp takes more than just talent. Kim has a unique passion for the game complemented by
a tireless work ethic and a great attitude to learn. She fully deserves this opportunity to prove
herself as one the best players in the country,” states Andy Squire (U14 Head Coach/Director of
Coaching — ECNL).
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